COPY.
" Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street. E.C. 3.

29th February, 1924.
Dear S8ir,

I have to acqualnt you that I am in
roceipt of a report from the Soclety's Surveyors at
tenoa from which it appears that the barque ®"PAMIR" has
been examined in drydock at that ports The Surveyors
atate that the vessel has been purchased by Jiessrs. Laelsz
of Hamburg and that the Superintendent has assured them
that on the vessel's arrival on the Continent she will
be docked and surveyed for reclassification.

To entitle this vessel to have her class
reinstated in the Society's Register Book a survey equal
to a Special Survey No.3 must be held and in the
circumstances I shall be glad if you will be guided
accordingly should it be decided to submit the veassel

to your inspection.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

Agaigtant to the Secretarye
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